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HEARING NOTICE 

 
The Select Committee on the Modernization of Congress will hold a hearing titled 

“Recruiting, Empowering and Retaining a Diverse Congressional Staff” on 
Thursday, May 13, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom. 

 
 
If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Ananda Bhatia at 
Ananda.Bhatia@mail.house.gov.  
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